
 
Corvette Club of the Palm Beaches 
On the Web at: CCPB.US 
 

Meeting Minutes December 3, 2018 - LaBamba's 
 
- 58 members in attendance 
- Currently $6,621.99 in club bank account and 145 members 
- Gift card to LaBamba's won by Paul Sharone.  Congratulations!! 
- 50/50 in the amount of $90 was won by Paul Guzenski.  Congratulations! 
- Jennifer Johnson held a class after the meeting to teach club members on loading pictures to our 

Facebook/Instagram account.  Currently we also have 146 Instagram members.  
- December 17th - Wacky Tacky party at LaBamba's.  Come dress in your wackiest outfit and enjoy conversation 

and great food. December birthday celebration will be held at Wacky Tacky party. 
- Membership dues will need to be paid in January.  Members $35.00 each and new membership fees are $75.00. 
 
"SPEAKEASY" HOLIDAY PARTY: 
- If you are planning on attending and haven't advised us or paid yet, please respond to this email by tomorrow so 

that we can provide correct number of people attending.  The cost is $25.00 per member and $50 for non-
members.  Don't forget your SpeakEasy outfit.... 

- Location for party:  Mel's Bistro located at 3536 Via Poinciana, Lake Worth, Fl.  (at the country club).  Cocktails 
(cash bar), Appetizers and music start at 5:30 and dinner starts at 6:30 

 
- Quantum House - We want to thank Santa Claus (Dave Schulman) and club members that attended this amazing 

event.  The kids really enjoy this event and it helps to make their holidays very special. 
 
Upcoming car shows: 
- January 5th, 2019 - Bell Tower and Corvettes on the Gulf present their 17th annual Corvette and Open Car & 

Truck Show located at 13499 US Hwy 41 SE, Ft, Myers, Fl.  Just off US 41 and Daniels Rd.  Pre-register 
$25.00 or $30.00 day of show.  Dash Plaques to the first 100.  Go to www.premiercarshows.com  8:00 am - 
3:00 pm (awards presented).  See website for more information. 

- January 13th, 2019 - SuperCar SuperShow on West Palm Beach Waterfront.   See website for more information. 
- March 23rd - CCPB Car Show being worked for Downtown in the Gardens.  More information will be provided as 

soon as we can.   
 
New members: 
- George Williamson & Sandra Silberman, 2016 Z51 Stingray, White/Kalahari joined our club during our meeting. 
- Mark Bronspiegel, 2019 Z06 Convertible, Cyber Matrix Gray/Red Top (filling out membership form and payment to 

Gloria) 
 
Thanks for everyone attending and missed the ones that could not attend.   
 
Sincerely, 
Beth Peloquin 
Communications 


